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This is a message sent to members on the Corporate Law Teachers Association mail 
list. If you do not wish to receive our communications, please “unsubscribe” at 
cltawebadmin@gmail.com. 
 
Feel free to distribute this email to other academics you think may be interested. 
Membership is free – email  cltawebadmin@gmail.com to join. 
 
A couple of news items: 
 
1. 2011 Annual conference February 6 – 8, 2011  
The CLTA Conference will be hosted by the Law School, QUT, in Brisbane Australia.  
Please note this date in your diaries now.   
The conference theme is: Future Directions for Corporate Law: Where are we now 
and where do we go from here? 
For registration, call for papers etc, the link to the Law School website is here. 
 
2. Professor Harold Ford – 90 th Birthday celebrations  
As members are aware, we are honoured that professor Ford is our first Life 
member. To mark his 90th birthday, the University of Melbourne law school is 
planning some commemorative events. In the meantime, Professor Ian Ramsay has 
written a report based on his recent interviews with Prof Ford, based on Prof Ford’s 
contributions to the areas of company and commercial law and equity, as well as his 
reflections on the future of these areas of scholarship and regulation. Professor 
Ramsay has kindly made available a copy of this report, and it is available to 
members on the CLTA website.    
 
3. Member news and events  
Members are welcome to send in news, items of interest and events for the CLTA 
website. Generally, we won’t circulate attachments to members, but members will be 
advised of news and events through email announcements and web links.  


